
PROTECT MISSOURIANS
FROM HAZARDOUS WASTE

VOTE "YES" ON HB 1231 & HB 1140
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Communities in North St. Louis County have been exposed to radioactive
waste as a result of the Manhattan Project since the 1940s and have seen
disproportionately high cases of unusual cancers, autoimmune diseases,
birth defects, and other diseases. Now is the time to put a stop to these
environmental injustices.

HB 1231 (Sponsor: Rep. Applebaum):
Requires the disclosure of radioactive
exposure from hazardous contamination
for current tenants and government
notice requirements to current residents.
Tenant’s deserve to be informed of
radioactive exposure to protect their
health and safety. 

HB 1140 (Sponsor: Rep. Clemens):
Requires a notice of intent to excavate to
DNR to check whether the excavation is in
a site contaminated with hazardous
waste. DNR needs to be aware of
excavation sites and remediation
efforts taking place to prevent
disturbance of contaminated soil and
water.

Repair the Wrongs from Nuclear Radioactive Waste
Exposure. Vote "YES" on HB 1231 and HB 1140.

https://moenvironment.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7c9b5fd2f0e4ab9d122b4b8fa&id=87c9050837&e=059e36cf91
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PROTECT MISSOURIANS
FROM HAZARDOUS WASTE

VOTE "NO" ON SB 333 / HB 225
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Communities in North St. Louis County have been exposed to radioactive
waste as a result of the Manhattan Project since the 1940s and have seen
disproportionately high cases of unusual cancers, autoimmune diseases,
birth defects, and other diseases. Now is the time to put a stop to these
environmental injustices.

Prevent Further Risks of Nuclear Waste Exposure. 
Vote "NO" on SB 333 and HB 225.

SB 333 (Sen. Trent) / HB 225 (Rep. Black): These bills will shift the liability for potential
nuclear energy projects to consumers rather than the company tasked with
constructing and receiving the necessary permits for their operation. These bills will
incentivize the creation of new nuclear power plants in Missouri and further add to
the quandary of what to do with the radioactive waste created by these plants.
Missouri needs investment in safe, reliable renewable energy, not
dangerous, expensive nuclear power. Missourians should not be subjected
to further radioactive waste exposure. 

LEARN FROM THE
MANHATTAN PROJECT:
NUCLEAR WASTE HARMS
COMMUNITIES FOR
DECADES. 


